

TULE RIVER INDIAN TRIBE OF CALIFORNIA

July 28, 2016

To: Parents/Guardians of School aged Tribal Members
Maribel Cuffman, Interim CFO
Victor Silvas, Tribal Administrator
Robert Camarena, Education Committee Chairperson

In a duly called Tribal Council meeting on Thursday, July 21, 2016 it was MSC BR by Ryan Garfield/ Kenneth McDarment to release the August 3, 2016 minor distribution checks contingent that the Parent(s)/Guardian(s) of the School aged Tribal Members complete the following requirements:

- 1. All Parents and Guardians are to sign for the applicable policies, rules and regulations in regards to the Gaming Revenue Allocation Ordinance (GRA()) prior to receiving the minor's Per Capita check to include a copy of the GRA().
- 2. All Parents and Guardians are to sign a letter of understanding acknowledging that they agree to and understand that failure to meeting the requirements of the GRA() and applicable policies, rules and regulations for the December and May distribution will result in their child's distribution to be deposited directly into the child's Trust Account.
- 3. These documents will be provided by the TRTC or designated personnel who are handing out the checks, we will need a list of those members who have requested that their child's Per Capita check be mailed and send the documents to be signed and returned prior to the distribution.

Resolution FY2016-205. The votes were 4 in favor, 0 against, 1 abstaining (Gary Santos). Motion passes.

Should there be any question regarding the above motion, contact the Office of the Chairman or Vice-Chairman.

Signea

Amanda Peyron, Administrative Assistant

Office of the Tribal Chairman